
November 24, 2024 
 
Dear Green Mountain Area Family, 
 
   The ABCD Regional Service Meeting was held on Zoom and In Person on November 2nd.  Currently 
there are 7 Areas making up the ABCD Region with 5 of those Areas currently holding an RCM and 2 
Areas not represented by an RCM. 
   I will be looking to carry back the Green Mountain Areas conscience on the 3 Regional nominees I 
submitted as motions last month. Hopefully everyone is ready to vote today. If not we have one more 
month to vote.  
   Today I am submitting a Regional Motion for another Regional nominee, Will as Regional Web Servant. 
Please be sure to reference the Regional Motion for his qualifications.  
   Two months ago we discussed hosting a workshop on an IDT (Issue Discussion Topic) presented by NA 
World Services for this cycle. Those topics are: Reimagining NA Service Materials, Gender Neutral and 
Inclusive Language in NA Literature, Dealing with Disruptive and Predatory Behavior, and DRT/MAT. Last 
month the consensus was to hold one of this workshops, independent of our ASC meeting and to also 
hold off with it until January since the holidays are a busy time. I have submitted a motion today so that 
all groups have input on which workshop to host and what day to host it.  
 
Your Trusted Servant, 
Bruce B (RCM) 


